
 

ST AGATHA’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
ADMISSION TO RECEPTION CLASS SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
 

 
 

Children born between 01 September 2019 and 31 August 2020 are eligible to start school at St Agatha’s in September 2024 
 

Open Days for prospective reception class parents start at 9.15am on: 

 
Thursday 12th October 
Tuesday 31st October 

  Tuesday 14th November 
 
 

BOOKINGS NOT REQUIRED - PLEASE ARRIVE AT 9.15 

Closing date for all applications is - 15th January 2024 
 

Find further information: visit our website: www.stagathas.school / telephone: 020 8546 3879 [ask for Sharon Parsons] / e-mail: office@stagathas.school 

http://www.stagathas.school/
mailto:office@stagathas.school

